
Are not two sparrows sold for a penny? Yet not one of them will fall to
the ground apart from the will of your Father.

Mathew 10:29

Dear Friends,

As we come to the close of 2020, all of us at Lost Sparrows are thankful for the opportunities we

were given this year to support families across the world. We are thankful that we have been

able to be a part of helping children experience the love of family instead of the cold walls of an

institution. We believe all children deserve the opportunity to

thrive in a loving family, and we are working diligently to that

end. We are also thankful for our partners that have supported

us financially and allowed us to be able to continue to give

children and families HOPE.

In the midst of the worldwide pandemic, God has faithfully

provided new opportunities for us to engage with people all

over the world. These new connections and relationships will

allow us to expand our reach to more first families, foster

families, teachers, and caregivers.

With your help, we will continue to encourage, educate, and support even more children and

families. Your prayers and financial support are vital to ending the global orphan crisis and

allowing them to experience God’s love more than ever. God has a heart for children, and we are

tasked with being His hands and feet to care for them.

Thank you for being a part of our vision at Lost Sparrows. Please pray for us, and consider Lost

Sparrows as you think about the end of the year giving. We couldn’t do it without you!

There are several ways you can donate to Lost Sparrows. You can donate with a credit card or

PayPal through our website www.lostsparrows.org. Or you can mail a check to our address

below. Your donations are tax-deductible as Lost Sparrows is a registered 501c3 charity. Thank

you for your continued prayer and financial support.

God Bless,

Lost Sparrows

PO Box 751

Winona Lake, IN 46590

http://www.lostsparrows.org

